
SALES CONTINUE @ JILLERY THROUGH APRIL 

We are closely following the news of the global pandemic, 
and are reacting to the recommendations of the CDC to 
keep our environment as safe and healthy 
as possible. Our CLEARANCE sales (10 to 50% OFF) will 
continue through April, and our small team of three will try 
to remain open AT LEAST 5 days a week, while operating 
with caution and appreciation for our customers. Any 
weekday when we appear to be closed, try the door 
anyway…..we may be there cleaning. You’re welcome to 
come in to browse, and purchase if you so desire! Jill: 
360-376-5522 or Roger: 360-376-4404) at home. 

 


